
 
June 2nd, 2024 

 
Welcome! Find a good viewpoint, set up your chairs and meet a 

new friend. 
 
Today’s Greeters are Gail Empey and her granddaughter, Gracie 
 
Biblos Reader is Gail Empey .    
 
Bible Study is now on Summer Vacation and will resume on 
September 18th. 
 
 

 
Flowers for the Sanctuary 

If anyone is interested in donating flowers or a plant for 
the sanctuary-in memory or in celebration, ex birthday 
or anniversary-reach out to the Lynne in the office to 

coordinate.   
 

Meetings 
CHANGE OF DATE, Official Board Meeting has been changed to 
June 10th at 7 pm.  Please have all reports sent in by June 6th.   
UCW     June 10th at 1:30 pm 
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Mark the Date! 
From the Stewards: We are planning a yard, bake and plant sale at 
NUC on Sat. June 8th.  All contributions are welcome, so please start 
cleaning out, transplanting in your garden, and baking. Donations 
can be dropped off at the church any time the hall door is open.  
(ring the bell and Lynne can let you in on Tuesdays and Thursdays.)  
We will be collecting baking and plants after 3 pm on Friday,  
June 7th.   

 
Reminder 

The church will be closed for the month of July, for our summer 
holidays.  We will commence services again on August 4th.   

 
Broadview(Observer) Renewal 

If you are interested in renewing your subscription to Broadview, 
see Lynne in the office.  Group Subscription is $30.  We need 5 2 
more subscriptions. 
 

Cookbook 
Do you have a favourite recipe?  The Committee organizing the 200th 
Anniversary is looking for your favourite recipes to be included in a 
book.  Look for sheets in the narthex or in the office.  Return 
completed sheets to the Office.   
 

 
100th Anniversary of UCC 

The UCC is celebrating its 100th Anniversary on June 9th.  Special 
Service will be at Metropolitan United Church in Toronto at 4 pm.  It 
will be broadcast at https://youtube.com/@unitedchurchcda 

https://youtube.com/@unitedchurchcda
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Announcements  
If you have an announcement for the bulletin,  please reach out to 
Lynne by noon on Thursdays.   

 
 

Key Chains 
We have new key chains to celebrate our upcoming 
200th Anniversary.  $5 each.  See Lynne in the office.   
 
 

Krumbs Breadery & Stuff 
Sherry-Lee and Geoff are celebrating their official Grand Opening on 
June 2nd at 1 pm at their new permanent location!  Join them for fun 
and specials at 422 Lake Rd, Bowmanville.  From 1 to 6 pm.  
 
 
 
We are now live streaming services… 
Go to…. 
http://bit.ly/47uMdHt 
 
Or go to YouTube and Search:  
Newcastle United Church 
 
Service will begin streaming at 10:30 
 
 
 
 

http://bit.ly/47uMdHt
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We appreciate all donations and can accept PAR, 
envelope givings, and e-transfer at 
nucemailtransfer@gmail.com or through 
CanadaHelps.  You can scan our QR code to the left to 
donate. If you have any questions please contact our 
interim treasurer, Susan at 289-927-6297 or 
treasurer@newcastleunitedchurch.org  

  
 
Thank you for your donations which make our continued ministry 
possible. 
 
 
 

Contacting Rev. Bryan Ransom directly 
905-922-8394 

minister@newcastleunitedchurch.org 
 

Contact the Church 
905-987-4515 

newcastleunitedchurch@bellnet.ca 
 

Contact Lynne in the Office 
905-987-4515 

office@newcastleunitedchurch.org 
 

Book the Hall 
property@newcastleunitedchurch.org 
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